
 
 
March 12, 2025 

 

Commissioner’s Court 
Williamson County Courthouse 
710 Main Street, Suite 101 
Georgetown, TX 78626 
 
The Honorable Williamson County Commissioners, 
 
I am requesting the Commissioner’s Court approve the appointment of a new board member, Brandi 
Cantu of Jarrell, to the Williamson County Child Welfare Board. If appointed, Ms. Cantu will be filling a 
vacant position whose term expires in September 2024, therefore her initial term would start in April 
2025 and run through fiscal year 2027.  I have included her application for your review. 
 
Please place this request for approval of Ms. Cantu to the WCCWB on your agenda at your earliest 
convenience. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you for your continued support, 
enabling the board to partner with Williamson County and Child Protective Services to serve the children 
in foster care from Williamson County! 
 
Sincerely, 

K.C. 
 
K.C. Bumpas 
WCCWB President 
kcdb1@earthlink.net 
512-350-7070 


